
 

The Workshop on Working with the Elderly Population was conducted on 17th may 

2022. The workshop, organized by Department of social work, aimed to provide 

participants with insights, knowledge, and practical skills to effectively interact with 

and support the elderly community. The workshop focused on fostering better 

understanding and empathy towards the unique needs and challenges faced by older 

individuals. The workshop began with an inaugural session featuring opening remarks 

by Dr. Muhammad Fareed, Principal, WMO College. Mr. Prince       Benny, Health 

Counselor, Govt. General Hospital, Kalpetta, Chief Guest of the programme who 

highlighted the significance of the elderly population and the importance of providing 

them with appropriate care, respect, and understanding. 26 students participated in the 

workshop.  

 

 

 

 

ALOKI, workshop on working with old age people 


